
 
Year 6 FAQs 
 
Thank you all for your continued and ongoing support. We thought this would be a helpful 
way to answer questions or concerns detailed in the Return to Y6 form. 
 
Can my child bring a mobile phone? 
 
Children may bring their phone to school however, it is at your own risk and they will have 
to keep it turned off in the open tray on their desk. 
 
Children must not bring anything else with them to school except a coat and a water bottle 
which needs to be named. A face mask is also allowed.  
 
Will the packed lunches cater for specific dietary requirements? 
 
All children will be provided a packed lunch by school. There are halal and vegetarian 
options available every day.  
 
Does my child have to wear school uniform? 
 
All children must wear their school uniform to school. We understand that children may 
have grown out of their shoes, trousers or skirts therefore they may wear plain black 
bottoms and alternative sensible shoes. Uniform MUST be washed each night. 
 
Can my child be in a ‘bubble’ with a friend of their choice? 
 
Children will be taught by both of the teachers outlined in the letter from Mr Wallis-Clarke. 
They will be in ‘bubbles’ with familiar children from their own class. 
 
What level of the curriculum is being taught? 
 
Teachers will be teaching a ‘modified’ version of our usual curriculum. This is to comply with 
government guidance and to ensure activities reduce the risk of contact and spread of 
infection. Government guidance encourages schools to incorporate outdoor learning where 
it is safe to do so. 
 
 
 
 



 
Will the children have be completing any transition activities in school for their respective 
secondary schools? 
 
Currently most of the secondary schools are conducting transition on a remote basis. Should 
we receive any new guidance from specific schools we will communicate this to children and 
parents accordingly. 
 
Can girls bring sanitary products to school? 
 
If any girls need to bring sanitary products in to school, please bring a larger supply of these 
in a named bag and a designated member of  staff will store them discreetly in a safe 
cupboard in school. 
 
Will the children get homework? 
 
Children will not receive any ‘physical’ homework as we must limit items going to and from 
school, this includes reading books and reading records. While children are off site on 
Fridays, the children will be set a number of activities to complete and our online software 
Mathletics and Timetables Rockstars.  
 
More information will be shared on this in the coming week. 
 


